
 

  

 

 4 Things To Do This Week in New York City's 
Neighborhoods 
 
By Daniel Jumpertz | April 12, 2015 3:09pm  
 

Monday, April 13 
The New York Mets hit Citi Field Monday for their home opener against the Phillies.  The 
Mets Hall of Fame & Museum (adjacent to the Jackie Robinson Rotunda on the first base 
side) is open throughout the game. From 1:10 p.m., 123-01 Roosevelt Ave, Flushing. 
Tickets from $87. 
 
Tuesday, April 14 
Join the “Ghosts Of The Titanic” walking tour and seek out the lost spirits of that 
infamous voyage.   From Greenwich Village to the Hudson River, the crew from Boroughs 
Of The Dead will tell tales of the inexplicable coincidences and eerie events connected to 
the ill-fated ocean liner, and will show you where the survivors were brought ashore. The 
tour meets at Astor Place and Cooper Union. Bookings required, $20. 7:30 p.m. 
 
Wednesday, April 15 (Tax Day) 
The Tribeca Film Festival provides a platform for innovative filmmakers of all stripes to 
present their latest work. This year’s program includes blockbusters, documentaries, 
foreign films and shorts and free outdoor screenings. Also on offer are a huge variety of 
panel discussions and lectures. The first official documentary sanctioned by Kurt Cobain’s 
estate, “Montage of Heck” will be screened, as will Katie Holmes' documentary on Nadia 
Comaneci. A Monty Python reunion will take place in honor of the 40th anniversary of 
"Monty Python and the Holy Grail." Various venues. Tickets from $10. 
 
Thursday, April 16 
Celebrating its 35th edition, The AIPAD Photography Show New York, presents 89 of the 
world’s leading fine art photography galleries, which will display a wide range 
contemporary, modern, and 19th century photographs as well as photo-based art, video, 
and new media. Rare prints including Burt Stern’s iconic images of Marilyn Monroe, 
Alfred Stieglitz’s 1930 palladium print of Georgia O’Keeffe and Fred McDarrah’s 1966 
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print of Andy Warhol will be shown. Through to April 19 at the Park Avenue Armory, 643 
Park Ave., Upper East Side. 11 a.m. to 8:30 p.m. $30. 
 
 

 


